
TO: Commandant G. Victoria McCoy

FROM: Young Marines Liaison (East)

DATE: September 26, 2025

SUBJECT:  1st QUARTER REPORT (July 2025 to September 2025)

United Young Marines Unit:
July
 July 3d Recruitment table at Southampton Days, Southampton PA
 July 4th Participating in the Southampton July 4th Parade with All Divisions 

Detachment
August

 Held a successful Boot Camp with One (1) Young Marine and five (5) new 
recruits (4 female and 1 male) in attendance, this is the largest boot camp the 
unit has had since COVID.

September
 Weekly meetings resumed after Labor Day.
 Graduation Ceremony conducted on September 22nd where four (4) of the 

five (5) new recruits were promoted to private and one outstanding (female) 
recruit was promoted to Private 1st Class.

The unit continued to recruit new members and are preparing for participation in a few 
fall activities.

I continue to stay in contact with the United Marines Unit via phone personal visit, and 
email and attend functions as my schedule permits.

Capital Area Young Marine Unit 
 Despite several emails I have had no contact with Commander Mohler therefore I 

am unaware of their activities, and their web site and Facebook page are 
outdated. 

Respectfully submitted.

Linda S. Chamberlain

Linda S. Chamberlain
Young Marines Liaison - East

Cc:  Don Bailey, Young Marines Liaison – West 


